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Summer 2 

Friday 17th June 

 

School trips 

You all should have received a letter about your 
child's school trip on Monday. If you have not got 
one please contact the office and we will get one out 
to you. 
Please be aware that the trips cost £20 per child 
and this is already hugely subsidised by school.    
Obviously if you are having problems with this 
please speak to Mrs Hilton about it and I am sure 
some arrangement can be made. 

Parents page on school website 

I have put some information on the parents’ page of the 
website regarding Continuing Education. 
This is a Stockport initiative and all courses are free. 
They range from First Aid to training to training to      
become a Learning Support Assistant. 
Have a look. 

School Uniform 
Do you have any clean, good quality school uniform 
that your child has grown out of? 
We would like to hold another table top                 
‘Grab and Go’ school uniform swap. 
 
Please could you drop it into the school office by  
Friday 1st July. 
 
We will then sort it into age groups and will place it all 
on tables outside for you. 
Many thanks 
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Mobile phones 

Children should not be bringing mobile phones into school. 
If your child brings a mobile phone– maybe because they walk to 
school and home on their own, please could you remind them that 
they must hand it into the class teacher and it will then be sent to the 
office. 
If phones are not handed in and are lost, broken or taken, it is not 
schools responsibility and we will not  replace them. 

We have been notified by TLC - the Stockport company who provide 
our school meal service, that from 1st September they will be          
increasing the cost of them to £2:25 per day (£11:25 per week). 
They will remain free for the children in Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 
but from Year 3 they will need paying for. 
If you have not claimed for Free school meals please do via this  
Website 
www.stockport.gov.uk/free-school-meals/apply-school-grants-free-
school-meals 
If you would like help with this please make an appointment with  
Mrs Conley and she will help you. 

School meals service 

Freddy Fit 

Freddy Fit will be back in school on Monday 27th June. All children 
in all the classes will be taking part. 
The children MUST have their PE kit and pumps to change into or 
they will not be able to take part. 
Send PE kits into school now and the children can leave them in the 
cloak room until the end of term when they take them home for 
washing. 

End of year activities 

We are aiming to do all the usual end of year activities – Year 6 play, Year 6 
Mass, sports day, school disco etc. Please keep lookout for the dates in the 
next newsletters . Parents will be invited to some of these activities unless 
we have another Covid outbreak as we did in Year 5 just before the half term 
holiday. 


